
Our Valued Partners 

Uniform Information 

We would appreciate the support of families to ensure that pupils come to school appropriately dressed. On 
the right is the information in our Parent Handbook which sets out clearly the expectation for our pupils at 
Willows. 

We have uniform for a 
reason, it is to act as a 
leveller for pupils. Everyone 
wears the same, so no-one 
can feel disadvantaged by 
those who might want to 
come into school wearing 
the latest brands and 
expensive labels. It is also 
there to ensure that the 
clothes that are worn are 
appropriate to the age of 
your child, not too revealing 
and suitable for walking 
around in throughout the 
day. 

Pupils will be sent home to 
change if they are wearing 
inappropriate clothing, this 
will be the school’s 
decision. 

We would appreciate if you 
would discuss this with your 
child and take steps to 
ensure that they are 
appropriately dressed for 
school when they leave 
your house in the morning. 

The school will make parents aware if there is any change to the school uniform due to increases in 
temperature, please do not send your child in P.E. kit if the weather is warm. 

Crocs are definitely not part of the school uniform! Our Parent Handbook can be accessed on our website or 
by clicking the link below: 

https://indd.adobe.com/view/1dbf54a5-38cf-494f-9166-50b358b2e824 

If you are intending to buy new P.E. for next year, please remember that it is the Mid-Layer that is the 
compulsory item and must be worn. If you want to wear the old P.E. tops, they must be worn under the 
Mid-Layer 

https://indd.adobe.com/view/1dbf54a5-38cf-494f-9166-50b358b2e824
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